
 

JOHN MARSHALL OPEN HOUSE 
(Located at 10001 E. 38th Street) 

SATURDAY APRIL 9, 2022 

10AM-NOON 

Coffee, juice, and doughnuts will be served 

 

Come hear about plans to transform the former John Marshall High School 

into an Opportunity Hub 

The John Marshall Opportunity Hub is an effort to expand existing services 

and bring new opportunities to the far eastside neighborhood serving our 

residents and small businesses. 

Potential opportunities include job training and placement, education 

(youth and adult), improved access to healthy food choices, social 

services, childcare, financial counselling, recreation and performing arts, 

business assistance, entrepreneurial training, etc.   

 

Hear from and ask questions of the initial “Opportunity Providers” 

including CAFÉ, Ivy Tech, Eskenazi Health, Gleaners Food Bank, Employ 

Indy, Next Studios, and the Hancock County Economic Development 

Council 

What kind of opportunities would you like to see based in our 

neighborhood?  How do we better serve our youth, our families?  What 

activities would you like to see at John Marshall? 

 

Come listen and participate as we work to reactivate 

this important community facility. 



 

 

  


